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I am fully in support of HB 2004 because it puts more power in the hands of voters 

and helps ensure that candidates who have the broadest support in the community 

get elected.  It also would prevent the need to waste time, public funds, and energy 

on runoff elections should there be contested / close results.  It's time we make this 

important change. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Andrew Land 

 


